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5th July 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you to everyone for your positive responses to the Year 8 Liverpool visit. Pupils and staff had an 
enjoyable day and we were pleased to receive complimentary remarks from the general public on how well 
the pupils conducted themselves on the visit.   
 
I am pleased to inform you of the further events we have planned to mark the occasion of our Year 8 cohort 
leaving Ryecroft CE Middle School to start a new chapter in their educational journey.  
 
The main formal awards night is scheduled for Wednesday 13th July. The Presentation evening will begin at 
7.00pm. There will be refreshments available from 6.30pm.  At this event pupils are recognised and 
celebrated for their hard work and progress across all subject areas. It is also a night when Year 8 and 
teachers can reminisce about their years together and share memories. This event will be a stand-alone 
evening to give it the prominence it deserves.  
 
Informal celebrations will take place later in the week.  On Friday 15th July we are inviting pupils to a BBQ 
before the end of year disco.  The meal will commence at 5:30pm; there will be no cost to parents for the 
meal.  We ask that you pre-order your child’s meal by 10:00am this Friday, 8th July via the below on-line link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/xFwd7uGGN1  
 
Unfortunately, we will be unable to provide a meal unless it has been pre-ordered.   
 
After the meal, there will be the end of year disco from 6:00pm to 8:30pm. 
 
On Monday 18th July at 10.00am we will be holding a Leavers Service in St Michael’s church.  Year 8 parents 
are warmly welcomed to attend this event.  
 
In order for any of the events above to be fully enjoyed, we ask that all pupils do their utmost to attend and 
be part of the celebrations. This is the end of an important phase in your child’s life and we want them to 
make memories to cherish. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mrs A Grattage  
Headteacher  
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